

Cornworthy Village Hall Committee Meeting

Village Hall, 4th May, 7.30pm

Present:

| | | |
|--------------------|---------------------------------|----|
| Bill Petheram | Chair | BP |
| Elly Finn | Secretary | ES |
| Dawn Williams | Committee Member (Football) | DW |
| David Carver | Committee Member (PC) | DC |
| Donna Devaney | Committee Member | DD |
| Rebecca Stevenson | Committee Member | RS |
| Andy Gold | Committee Member (Table Tennis) | AG |
| Paul Sterry (part) | | PS |

Apologies:

| | | |
|--------------|-----------|----|
| Keith Pitman | Treasurer | KP |
|--------------|-----------|----|

ITEM

MINUTE

ACTION

| | | |
|--------------------|---|---|
| <p>1.</p> | <p>Social Events/Fundraising</p> <p>Jubilee Event - It was agreed to hold this at 3.00pm on Saturday 4th June. To involve village photograph and Pimms with donations to Ukraine. Rebecca to check that timing would not interfere with flower festival. Dawn volunteered the hand bellringing team to perform which was warmly accepted. It was agreed after discussion that previous photographs of the village taken at key events would be sourced so that they could be made a permanent exhibition in the hall. David and Rebecca to locate originals and get prints.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Pimms – David kindly offered to donate the Pimms • Photo – Bill to confirm with Cedric that he would be happy to take it • Decoration/Bunting • Other items for Pimms (mint, fruit etc) • Posters/Parish Mag • Facebook • Straw bales <p>Paul Sterry joined part way through discussion</p> <p>Dog show – 16th July</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Poster <p>Halloween Pie Night – Friday 4th November</p> <p>Christmas Carols/mulled wine at lighting of the tree – date to be agreed with PC</p> | <p>RS DW</p> <p>DC/RS</p> <p>DC BP</p> <p>DW EF RS BP RS</p> <p>AG</p> |
| <p>2.</p> | <p>Role of Treasurer</p> <p>Paul Sterry has kindly offered to take over the role of Treasurer following Keith’s resignation. This was unanimously voted on and agreed by the Committee. It was agreed to buy Keith wine as a thank you for his work.</p> | <p>EF</p> |
| <p>3.</p> | <p>PC Rep</p> <p>David informed the Committee of his intention to resign from the PC, but wished to remain on the Village Hall Committee which was noted and agreed. The Secretary to make contact with the PC to request a replacement rep.</p> | <p>EF</p> |
| <p>4.</p> | <p>Other members</p> <p>Simon Baker has offered to join Committee. It was agreed that he should be invited to the next Committee meeting to vote on the matter</p> | <p>EF</p> |
| <p>DONM</p> | <p>14th June, 8.00pm</p> | |

